
AUDIT COMMITTEE REPORT
Enterprise Risk Management - Policy C587 Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That revised Enterprise Risk Management Policy C587A, as set out in Attachment 1 of the
November 30, 2023, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02101, be approved.

History

At the November 30, 2023, Audit Committee meeting, the November 30, 2023, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS02101 was considered.

Attachment

November 30, 2023, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02101

Dealt with on November 30, 2023 | Audit Committee Report 1

1 of 1


